
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
3rd January 2022 

 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Re: Covid Update January 2022 
 
Happy New Year!  I hope you have enjoyed the new year celebrations. 
 
We are looking forward to welcoming students back to school this week. As you know we are starting the 
term with staggered testing. 
 
Reminder 
Tuesday 4th January  

• Testing for Years 7/12/13    

• Online lessons for Years 8/9/10/11 begin Period 1 with registration as normal online.    

Wednesday 5th January 

• Testing for Years 10/11  

• Years 8/9 online lessons 

• Face-to-face lessons 7/12/13 

Thursday  

• Testing for Years 8/9 

• Face-to-face lessons 7/10/11/12/13 

Friday 

• Whole school face-to-face lessons 

Face masks [except for those students who are exempt] will be required in lessons. Can I also strongly 
encourage you to ensure students test twice weekly following the school testing. We have sufficient test 
kits and will be distributing them to students this week.   It is vital we keep transmission rates low so we 
can keep the school open for the well-being of the whole school community. 
 
Thank you for your ongoing support. If you are apprehensive or anxious over any issues please do not 
hesitate to contact your daughter’s Head of Year so we can support the best we can. 
 
Wishing you and your families a healthy and happy 2022. 
 
Best wishes 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Julia Waters 
Headteacher 


